From: DD Crowley

Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2022 8:00 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: GRIDS2/MCR May 17th Public Meeting

Hello,

As a rural Hamilton taxpayer myself, I personally know the importance of land stewardship and maintaining farmland for crops and livestock. I support Hamilton's plan to freeze the urban boundary and not encroach further on sensitive rural areas. I am extremely concerned at the province's potential ability to override Hamilton residents' clearly stated desires for our community.

I stand with the City and will do everything in my power to help make this a reality. Protecting our farmlands should be everyone's number one priority. Please add my support to the content of the May 17th Public Meeting.

Thank you,

--

DD Crowley